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VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Ms. Linda Bridwell 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40601-8294 

June 28, 2024 

Re: Weather Normalization Report - Case No. 2009-00172 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

a PPL company 

Pursuant to the Commission's Order in Case No. 2009-00172, dated July 21, 2009, Louisville Gas and 
Electric Company ("LG&E") herewith files its Weather Normalization Adjustment ("WNA") report for 
the period beginning November 2023 through April 2024. 

This report demonstrates that LG&E billed customers a total of $16,604,826 under the WNA during 
the period November 2023 through April 2024. The billing was due to the fact that in total, actual 
heating degree days during the period were below the normal heating degree days. 

In accordance with 807 KAR 5:001, Section 8 and the Commission's Order on July 22, 2021 in Case 
No. 2020-00085, I certify that the electronic filing has been transmitted to the Commission on June 
28, 2024 and that there are currently no parties in this proceeding that the Commission has excused 
from participation by electronic means. 

If you have any questions regarding this report, please contact me at (502) 627-3442. 

Sincerely, 

M Ci_ ,m. rl {LJLUA_ 
Andrea M. Fackler 
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